
2020 MPWWA Annual Training Seminar Update 

 The NS Public Health has made an announcement this afternoon limiting gatherings to 

maximum of 50 persons. This means that our Seminar will not be taking place this year. We will be 

notifying all participating in the function of these facts and Clara will start working on refunding 

registrations and sponsorships. We will keep all members appraised of training and AGM schedule, as 

the situation resolves itself. 

 We ask that everyone that has refunds coming to them to please be patient! It is going to take 

a few days to get everything processed. If you do not see your refund by March 27, then feel free to 

contact her about refunds. 

 We appreciate everyone’s patience over the past week as this has ramped up and assure you we 

will continue working on this until everything is resolved. Give us a few days, then feel free to contact us 

with any concerns or questions. 

Thank You 

Jerry Villard 

MPWWA Chairperson  

jvillard@townofstratford.ca 

902-393-6281 


